
 

 

 

Dear editor, 

  

I read your request that for manuscripts submitted by Non-Native Speakers 

of English, the authors are required to provide a language editing certificate.  

This manuscript has been reviewed for grammatical clarity and appropriate 

vocabulary by a colleague whose native language is English.  

Thank you so much in advance for your patience and availability.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

  

Name: Na Guo  
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